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I was horrified to see from last week's local newspaper (The Gem) that the WAG may 

try to force a change on the Vale Council in our local recycling practices. 

 

I object very strongly to this unwarranted interference in the excellent job which our 

local Council is doing in this specific field.  

 

Co-mingling and weekly collection of our recyclable waste is very easy and 

convenient for ratepayers to comply with and I am sure that contributes to the high 

rate of recycling in the Vale, which all residents can be proud of. 

Mrs E A Pepper 

 


